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August 8, 2018 
 
The Honorable Wayne Williams, Secretary of State 
Colorado Department of State 
1700 Broadway 
Denver, CO 80290 
 
Re: Election Rules – 8 CCR 1505-1 – Proposed Rules Issued August 3, 2018 
 
Dear Secretary Williams: 
 
We support the proposed Rules and agree with the comments from the ESRC. We do recommend the following 
modification.   
 
Rule 26.3: We believe this Rule should clearly state that counties are not required to coordinate and conduct a ranked 
choice voting election regardless of the county’s voting system capablitites. 
 
Thank you for considering our feedback on the proposed rules. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Christi Coburn 
Chief Deputy 
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